
North Shelby Water Company 
PO Box 97 

Bagdad, KY  40003 
Toll Free 1-800-870-4148 

(502) 747-8942 
Fax: (502) 747-5048 

July 26, 2022 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director  
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602 

RE:  PSC Case No. 2022-00225  
Response to Filing Deficiency 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

In you letter dated July 26, 2022, it is stated that our Purchase Water Adjustment Application filing 

was rejected because the “Issued Public Notice does not contain the effective date.”	

We have reviewed the application as originally submitted and ask that you please review the first 
sentence of Exhibit E - Notice to Customers, which reads as follows: “Notice is hereby given that 
because of an increase in the cost of water purchased from the Shelbyville 
Municipal Water & Sewer Commission, the North Shelby Water Company will increase its rates for 
services effective July 19, 2022.” 

Should you have any questions please contact Lee Mudd at (502) 839-1310, as he is handling this 
matter on behalf of the Company. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Franklin, President 
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